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Dear Parents, 

 

Key Stage 2 will be learning Recorders this year and to ensure that your child reaches their full 

potential we feel it is important for them to bring their instrument and music home to practice. 

 

To enable your child to do this, we need your support to ensure: 

 The Recorder is taken care of and kept in its bag when not in use. 

 The Music is carefully used. 

 It is stored in a dry, secure place. 

 Your child has the opportunity to practice at home each week. 

 It comes back to school every Wednesday ready for their lesson together with the 

book. 

 

Please complete the slip below to confirm that you are happy for your child to bring their 

Recorder and music home. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Groom 
 

 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

RECORDER AGREEMENT – Value £20.00 

 

I agree for my child to take their Recorder Outfit home each week and will ensure that the 

instrument and music are taken care of correctly. I will also ensure that the instrument is in 

school every Wednesday for their lesson. 

 

Name of Child: _______________________________________ Class: ______________ 

 

Signed:  ____________________________________________ Date: _______________ 
 


